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e UPDATE e UPDATE e UPDATE e UPDATE e UPDATE e UPDATE o

Residents are wondering when things are going to open up. Here are some things
that are going on in Foxwood that may help the waiting be a little easier...

e POOL, PARK and PLAYGROUND:

o Currently the public facilities remain closed.

o The HOA Board and our Management Company (CMS) are consistently monitoring the
mandates so that we can open up as soon as possible.

o At this time, the facilities will remain closed for Memorial Day.

o We are recommending that residents go ahead and apply for pool passes by mail now so
that as soon as the pool is open, you may immediately be eligible to use the pool.

o We continue to ask residents not to gather in the park or use the picnic tables or benches
for your health and safety.

o Team sports or other group activities are currently not allowed in the park.

e TRASH PICKUP:
o Areminder that all trash is to be placed in tied/sealed plastic bags.
o The bags may be placed on the curb or in the trash can.
o Please limit the amount of extra trash. We know you are busy cleaning your garages,
closets and yards. This produces extra trash. Please put it out sparingly.
o No large items please (furniture, appliances, broken equipment, etc.)
o Branches and trimmings, as always, bundled or bagged.

e HOA BOARD and CMS:

o Employees are back in CMS offices but if you must make an in-person visit, you must call to
make an appointment. You will not be allowed in without an appointment.

o E-mails and phone messages are being answered so continue to use those.

o The Board continues to communicate and meet through phone, e-mail and other media to
handle issues in the neighborhood.

o Call the Foxwood Phone Line (281-540-7430). Your call will be handled in a timely manner.

o Refer to our website (www.foxwoodhoa.net) for resources and links.



http://www.foxwoodhoa.net/

